
THE CROQUET ASSOCIATION

BALLOT PAPER FOR MOTION PROPOSED AT 2018 AGM

Council has proposed that Patricia Duke-Cox, a past Chairman of Council and currently 
Chairman of the Federation of East Midlands Croquet Clubs, be elected a Vice-President 
of the Association under clause 17(b) of the constitution. The proposal is subject to a 
postal or electronic vote under clause 19.

If you are an Individual Member of the CA (either directly subscribed, or through your 
club) and wish to vote by post, please indicate your agreement or otherwise to this motion
by placing an “X” in the appropriate boxes, then sign and return this ballot paper to the 
CA Office, Old Bath Road, Cheltenham, GL53 7DF to arrive no later than 10th October.
Alternatively, you may vote electronically on the CA Website at 
https://www.croquet.org.uk/members/survey.asp?Action=ViewSurvey&SurveyID=17or 
at the meeting. 

In favour: Against: 

Name of Individual Member:

Signature: 

https://www.croquet.org.uk/members/survey.asp?Action=ViewSurvey&SurveyID=17

